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Discussion and action regarding proposal from Enterprise Fleet Management

SUMMARY: Mary Roe, Enterprise Account Executive, recently presented a proposal for fleet
management for FY 21-22. Enterprise recommends replacing 23 vehicles for FY21-22 at $150,000.
BUDGET ACCOUNT:

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Approve fleet management plan
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